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Tomas Ljunglöf, Pierce Group's CFO, 
has passed away
It is with great sadness that we inform that our CFO Tomas 
Ljunglöf has passed away following the traffic accident 
communicated by the company last Friday.

Condolences from Henrik Zadig, our CEO:

“Tomas was a fantastic CFO and a warm and caring colleague. Tomas had a 
special ability to balance full focus on solving the task with a big twinkle in his 
eye and close to laughter. It has been a real privilege to work so closely with 
him for over four years. The loss is indescribable and it is very difficult to accept 
that someone who was so full of energy a few days ago has now left us after a 
tragic accident. Our thoughts go to Tomas’s family and loved ones.”

Condolence books will be placed in the reception of our offices.

The company's contact person: 
Henrik Zadig, CEO 
Tel: +46 (0) 73 146 14 60 
E-mail: Henrik.Zadig@piercegroup.com 

The information was submitted for publication by the above contact person on 
June 6, 2022 at 18.58 CEST.
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